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From: Gavin Davis

Sent: Monday, 24 June 2024 5:54 PM
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Higgins

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To: AEC

Re: Seat of Higgins, Victoria.

As a lifelong Higgins resident and voter, | am dismayed with the proposal to abolish this key, historic and
important seat.

As the seat of two former Prime Ministers and numerous key ministers, Higgins incorporates a unique
region of Melbourne, and it is inappropriate to consider dissolving it and merging with numerous
surrounding seats that do not have the same history or requirements of Higgins.

The people of Higgins deserve representation in the Parliament of Australia. Representation that is
relevant for the people of Higgins.

Please keep Higgins as a Victorian seat.

Regards,

Gavin Davis
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